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Dear House Health Care Committee members, 

  

I am a licensed clinical psychologist practicing in the Portland, Oregon area. I specialize in geriatrics and see 

hundreds of patients a year, many of whom need access to prescribing psychiatric providers. There is a dearth 

of trained professionals who are able to provide these services, so many times I have no resources for them 

and can only suggest that they go on a waiting list or see a provider who does not specialize in what they 

need. This lack of professional resources is damaging to all Oregonians, whether they are the patients who are 

suffering, loved ones who are helpless in their quest to assist, or the general public who are impacted by 

mental and physical illness and the corresponding impact on us all. 

  

Adding specially trained psychologists will increase capacity and access statewide, and particularly in rural 

communities where there are often no psychiatric resources. The change initiated by HB 3355 also promotes 

health care transformation efforts to integrate physical and mental health in primary care, where most people 

present for psychiatric problems. 

  

Please make a decision to support HB 3355. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Amy Friday 

Amy Friday, Ph.D.  

Licensed Clinical Psychologist / Geropsychologist  

OPAL Institute 

Oregon Passionate Aging and Living 

Physical address: 1977 NW Overton St. Suite A, Portland, OR 97209 

Mailing address: PO Box 2280, Portland, OR 97208 

dramy@opalinstitute.com  

www.opalinstitute.com  

(503) 308-4251 (office) 

(503) 332-5318 (cell) 

(503) 591-8628 (fax) 
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